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Bulletin – 4: 

Event: 2023 Lazer Rally of the Bay 

Date of event: 29th July, 2023 

Permit No: 223/2907/01 

Bulletin Date: 18th July, 2023 

Description: Service Park Layout 

Pages: 3 

 

To: All Competitors and Service Crews 

From Event Clerk of Course 

The Hoosier Service Park will be located at Corrigans Beach Reserve on Beach Rd, Batehaven.  

Page 3 of this Bulletin contains the proposed layout diagram. 

The Services Bays as shown will not be marked out on the ground but there will be 3 x 100m guide ropes 

laid out as indicated to assist in aligning Service Bays.  On arrival, pick out your location on a first come first 

served basis, making the previously mentioned rope the back of your Service Bay.  Then mark out your 7m 

(W) x 8m (D) Service Bay space.  Ideally, people will start marking out their locations starting from the end 

closest to the Hoosier Service Park entrance.  It is suggested you do this using star spikes/posts and rope or 

by pinning a tarp to the ground.  You can start reserving your Service Bay from 1500 hrs, Friday 28th July. 

This will provide 84 Service Bays which is more than required for the Event so it will make it easy to co-

locate with other teams that you plan to service with.  The first person from a group of crews will be able to 

reserve space for the other teams you are servicing with to “raft up” together. 

For those servicing from Semis or Pantechs, these can be parked along Beach Rd within the Service Park 

grounds on the grassed area.  These vehicles ONLY can be parked in their final location for servicing at 

whatever time they arrive on the Friday as they will not interfere with the setup of the rest of the Hoosier 

Service Park. 

Wishing you all a safe and fun event. 

 

Nigel Bland 
Clerk of the Course 
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